
  

COUNCIL – 14 DECEMBER 2011 

 

 

MEMBERS’ QUESTION 

 

 

Question 1 

 

Councillor M Wood to ask the Leader of the Council: 

 

During the past 18 months I have asked questions about the suitability of the 
new premises in Bishop’s Stortford being able to host Committee meetings 
and I received the assurance that the new meeting rooms when linked 
together would in fact be large enough.  Could the Leader explain why 
therefore no meetings have taken place in Stortford and seemingly none are 
scheduled to take place there?  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


